
 

Page | 1 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release  August 28, 2019 
  

MCTXSheriff Seeking Identity of Vehicle Burglary Suspect 

On August 20, 2019, deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office were dispatched to 
the 11500 block of Shelly’s Run in Montgomery, Texas in reference to a burglary of a vehicle and 
credit/debit card abuse. When deputies arrived, the victim stated he noticed numerous fraudulent 
charges on his debit card and after checking his vehicle realized his wallet had been taken. The 
victim stated his wallet, as well as his wife’s purse had been taken and numerous charges were 
made at various locations including the Exxon gas station located at 787 Honea Egypt Rd. and the 
Wal-Mart located at 9460 West Sam Houston Parkway. Video camera footage was available from 
the Exxon which shows the male pictured below allegedly making purchases with the victim’s 
debit card. The suspect’s vehicle is also pictured below.  
 
If you have any information regarding this suspect, please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP(7867) and 
reference Case# 19A268632. 
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